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STUDENT SENATORS REPORT 

 

274TH MEETING OF SENATE (DAWSON COLLEGE) 

MARCH 16TH 2021 
 

Student representatives present: 

Kevin Contant-Holowatyj (Chairperson) 

Alexandrah Cardona (Deputy Chairperson) 

Leana Ramirez (Director of Internal Affairs & Advocacy) 
 

 

• The Campus Recreation Leadership Training program is undergoing a minor revision for Fall 2022  

 

• The Director General presented the draft for the government mandated Quality Assurance Audit for the college  

 

• The interim Academic Dean discussed upcoming and ongoing program revisions (Electronics Engineering 

Technology, Business Administration programs to be implemented in two to four years) 

 

• The Fall 2021 Day Division applications show an overall increase of sixteen percent compared to the previous 

year, with many programs experiencing a steep increase in applications.  

 

• DSU Chairperson Kevin Contant-Holowatyj presented a resolution to increase the number of student senators 

from four to nine (an increase from ten to twenty percent of student representation on the college senate). 

Senators were asked to consider this point for a vote at the following senate meeting on April 6th 2021.  

 

 

For any questions or to contact a student representative, please email 

executivecommittee@dawsonstudentunion.com 


